**Subject:** Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 10/06/2001, 07:48

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

## **Background Story to Email:-**

Improvements to the am service are made.

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

Subject: Ramblings from the Secretary
From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 10/06/2001, 07:48

To: Radio Staff

Hi Team

Just some items which need cascading.

Two New Aerials

Some of you may already be aware that wards 4 & 5 received two new loop aerials in the roof space to try and alleviate the problems of night time interference. This was paid for by the league. also at the same time radica did a proper repair on the cable which was cut by our old studio.

Please continue to monitor the TX before ward rounds, with the building work on the site continuing we shall no doubt be the victims.

Loan Radio Leaflet.

The new loan radio leaflet is available and it would be prudent of us to ensure that every locker and radio has one of the leaflets. These now contain our web site address which I hope will provide more interest in supporting the radio. We still need those sponsors etc.

News Desk Page 25 Years Etc Web Site

It would be very nice to have some anecdotes or anything that you feel is pertinent to be sent to me as soon as possible. This will enable me to update the news desk page and also perhaps create a page on the day itself with photo's etc.

For those who were there on the day I hope it wasn't too painful on the ears listening to those old trailers etc.

Rear Door Alarm

The sounding of the alarm although a nuisance has only happened twice but it does serve a purpose to the Porters on the other side of the door who will by now have realised it is alarmed, as well as being a deterrent. The particular version of the alarm doesn't allow a reset with the closing of the door it requires the key to be used, of which we only have one. I would like to say we'll get more cut but then we have to look further down the road and say how do we control the keys/copying by others etc. The key is not readily accessible to staff for the purpose of control only. Whilst today's staff we would not have problems with we can't always be sure with new staff coming in that they are trustworthy.

David and I are always on call for the studio and the resetting of the door is now part of that on-call arrangement.

That's All Keep on Rockin!. PJ

All content is copyrighted
No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent
©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/